March 14, 2013

To Whom It May Concern,

Miami News Net, Inc. sold it’s Satellite Uplink truck in 2009. We no longer need our
FCClicense. I have contacted the FCC on multiple occasions, and thought that this
had already been remedied, but after speaking with Mr. Stephen French today, I
learned that nothing was resolved. We would like to surrender our license
immediately.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Catherine A. Moghari
Miami News Net
2641 SW 27 Street
Miami, FL. 33133

(305) 285-0044
mnn@bellsouth.net



